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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 11, 2005

TO: Honorable David Swinford, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1607 by McCall (Relating to a request for public information that is sent to a 
governmental body by electronic mail.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would define the receipt date of an e-mail information request to be the earlier of when the 
public information officer/designee actually opens the request or three days after the requestor sends 
the e-mail. The bill also codifies the current practice that a governmental body must explain if there 
has been an event that has caused a delay in its receipt of a request.

The Act is effective immediately if it receives the requisite number of votes. Otherwise, the Act takes 
effect on September 1, 2005.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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